
Patrick McLaughlin 
Budweiser Gardens 
99 Dundas St 
London ON N6A 6K1 
 
June 24, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Cathy Saunders, City Clerk, 
 
I am writing to request the City’s permission for a Significant Event Permit. We will be applying 
to the AGCO for a Special Occasion Permit to allow alcohol sales at the Covent Garden Market 
130 King St London, ON N6A 1C5.  The location will be the outside portion on west side of the 
Covent Garden Market bordered by King and Talbot streets. 
 
We are hosting an outside festival type event August 21-23, 2015 
 Liquor, beer & food sales would be as follows: 
August 21st -12:00-24:00 
August 22nd -12:00-24:00 
August 23rd – 12:00-24:00 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick McLaughlin 
Interim General Manager, Food Services 
SPECTRA Food Services & Hospitality 
Budweiser Gardens 
 
 


